

October 17, 2017

To All Members of U.A. Local 350,

Please know you may receive a call from the polling firm Anderson Robbins Research, within the next few weeks.

The United Association (UA) has hired this firm to conduct a survey of UA members to determine how it can best support our members nationwide.

It is important that you understand the value of your participation in the research study. Your opinion is very important to the UA and will help shape future membership communication.

The survey will last approximately 10 minutes and will not be recorded; all responses will be kept strictly anonymous. In addition, the member's name, card number, rank, local union number, and any other affiliation with the UA will never be used or shared with the UA. The UA will only receive a report.

Thank you in advance for your time and cooperation.

Fraternally yours,

**Chris Doris** 

**Business Manager** 

**U.A. Local 350** 

604